
 

 

 

This is an email I received 12/31/24 regarding a request I sent to the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service to see if 

there were any endangered species in the area that could be using my land for habitat.  This was the response.  

Please note the second and third sentence, “You can request that they do surveys for endangered species on 

your property or adjacent areas with suitable habitat. From the photos your property likely has several listed 

bat species that may be using your property.” 

I do intend to pursue this issue this summer, as like I have said all along, I try to foster wildlife habitat on my 

property and if there are any endangered species nearby that need any assistance to survive, I am more than 

willing to do whatever I can on my property to help them. 


